

Summercourt Academy

Head of School: Miss L Savage

Dear Parents and Carers,

16/11/2020

What a fantastic end to the week we had on Friday! The pupils and staff had a brilliant day, raising money for Children in Need. Thank you for all the parental support we have received.

Please take a look at our social media posts, from Friday, for examples of the pupils learning last week and our Children in Need activities.

Staffing news:

Mrs Oldfield will be leaving the Summercourt team, we would like to say a huge thank you to Mrs Oldfield for all her support in Class 3 and would like to wish her well for the future.

I am delighted to let you all know that Mr Grant has been successfully appointed as a SEND 1:1 TA in Class 3, joining our Summercourt team. Mr Grant is currently working with us at Summercourt as a supply TA in Class 3.

COVID 19

If you need to report a positive COVID test, in the first instance contact us by phone. If the school is closed, complete the form at the link below:

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/report

Christmas Lunch:

Can we remind you that all Christmas lunch slips need to be returned to school by 1st December if your child would like to have lunch on 16th December (a), no prepayment is necessary-lunch is taken in the normal way, we just need to know how many we are catering for at this stage.

T: 01726 860551

E: <u>hello@summercourtacademy.org</u> W: <u>www.summercourtacademy.org</u> Summercourt Academy, School Road, Summercourt, Newquay, Cornwall TR8 5EA





Summercourt Academy

Head of School: Miss L Savage

Important Dates:

Individual Tempest photographs 2nd February 2021.

INSETS

4.01.2021

12.02.2021

7.06.2021

23.07.2021

Free School Meals

As this is such uncertain times for so many families right now, if you think that you may now qualify for Free School Meals please complete an application form on

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/school-meals/application-for-free-school-meals-and-pupil-premium/ and send on to back to Becky in the school office or direct to the school meals team who will be able to help.

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/media/44438673/fsm-new-application-form-june-2020.pdf (application form)

Please get in tough if you have any concerns or questions, email hello@summercourtacademy.org.

We hope you all had a lovely weekend and that you have a good week ahead.

Best wishes.

Miss Savage and the Summercourt Team

T: 01726 860551

E: hello@summercourtacademy.org W: www.summercourtacademy.org Summercourt Academy, School Road, Summercourt, Newquay, Cornwall TR8 5EA

